Potomac Valley Swimming Inclusion/Diversity Report

January 2012

- The Diversity Committee would like the help of PVS to communicate to teams registering in the 2012-2013 season to "Check the Box" under the Race and Ethnicity portion of the athlete application. Currently PVS only has registered 152 athletes reported in 2010, which not an accurate count of our athletes that would fall under Diversity.
- The Diversity Committee is also looking to revamp the policies for Outreach athlete assistance in registration and with meet reimbursement. Once a suggestion is reached it will be shared with the board.
- Currently the Diversity Committee is developing plans for the Grant program.
- National Diversity Committee Meeting will be here in Washington D.C. The date that has been scheduled for this year's committee meeting is March 30-April 1, 2012.
- The Diversity Committee is looking for those who have made Olympic Trial to serve as volunteer instructors for our 2012 Going for the Gold - Diversity Day Clinic on April 14th. **Anthony Ervin** – Gold Medal Olympian will be there to speak to kids about his experiences and work one on one with participants. The clinic will be held in Washington D.C at Wilson Aquatic Center for both PVS and Learn to Swim Programs. If interested, please contact the Diversity Chair – Miriam Lynch (703) 409-9962 or email miriamslynch@yahoo.com